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Shining stars awards this week for 
best work go to: 
 
Ladybirds: Liam  
Honeybees: Brooklyn B 
Butterflies: Jude 
Owls: Oliver  
Kingfishers: Summer 

Dragonflies: Sienna R 
 

 

 

   

 
 
  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A message from Mrs Woan 
Happy New Year to you all. I hope that you have had a wonderful Christmas and spent 

some precious time together as families. It has been great to see the children back in 
school; all looking like they have grown taller; all full of exciting tales of Santa and 

toys which they had received. They have had a great first week back and have loved 

starting the new topics. 

New ‘Curriculum Newsletters’ will be put on Seesaw by Monday and you can also see 

them on the class pages of the website. They will tell you what your children are 

studying this half term and how you can get involved. 
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Tel: 01772 423339          
Email: bursar@st-andrews-inf.lancs.sch.uk 

WWW.STANDREWSINFANTS.CO.UK 

Facebook: @Standrewsinfant  
 

 

Weekly Attendance Scores 
 

 

Ladybirds:86%   
Honeybees:97%    
Owls:98%   
Butterflies:93%   
Kingfishers:94%    
Dragonflies:94%    
  

Best Class of The Week is:  
 

OWLS 
 

Every days counts, every minute 
matters. 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

 
Children’s Disco Thursday 9th 
February 3.30-5pm 
 
 
Bake Sale and Biscuit Competition 
21st February 

 

Compassion is our 
current school value 

 
Ladybirds: Hunter  
Honeybees: Maisy 
Butterflies: Alice 
Owls: Nikki 

Kingfishers: Aaliyah 
Dragonflies: Ollie J 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

   School Uniform 
 

The children are looking smart 

as always in their school 
uniform. 

In the colder, wetter weather I 
understand that you may want 
your children to wear boots. 

Boots need to be  
PLAIN, NO PATTERNS AND 
BLACK, just like school shoes. 

 
 

 

             
 

 

               
 

 

 

 

 

 

Have you logged on to dojos yet? You get to see 

what your children get dojos for and how many 

they are getting. Check seesaw messages for the 

link.  

School Council News 
 
The School Council are on a 
mission to improve recycling in 
school.  
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There are 4 spaces left for Cook and Play Club which runs for 6 week 

starting 3rd January. A Parent/Carer gets to cook a meal with their children 
which they get to eat; and play some games.  
Are you interested??? Contact the school office. 


